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Newsletter 9th February 2024

School Uniform
Miss Pope would like to see all children in perfect 
school uniform, this includes tie and school shoes.

School Uniform
Royal blue V-neck sweatshirt or cardigan
White Shirt (long or short sleeved)
School tie
Light grey trousers/shorts/skirt/pinafore
Grey socks
Optional Summer Dress – Blue gingham with white socks
Black shoes/School Boots (not trainers)
Blue hair bobble/scrunchie or headband.  
No decorative headbands or bows.
No make-up to be worn for school.

If you have any questions about the 
school uniform please speak to Miss Pope.

PE
Wednesday - Whole School PE Day

Thursday - Cherry Class Year 3 swimming and Year 2 PE

Friday - Willow Class PE

On PE days all children must come to school in PE kits.

PE Kit
For indoor activities:
Pumps or trainers
Black sports shorts/skirt
Plain white T-shirt
For outdoor activities:
Trainers
Black tracksuit
Black sweatshirt and jogging bottoms

Football kits are not suitable for 
either indoor or outdoor PE lessons.  

Attendance 2nd to 8th February 2024
Whole School Attendance this week - 93.4%

St Andrew - 98.9%
St David - 95.9%
St George - 89.3%
St Patrick - 89.6%

Winning House - St Andrew

Punctuality - Cherry Class
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Goldfish Monitors (chosen from children with 
100% attendance for the week and no late marks)

Emily, Archie, Grace, James and Ruby

Celebrations
Pupil of the week
Willow - George
Cherry - Lacey-Mai
Larch - Jacob
Oak - Daisy
Sycamore - Lincoln

Mr Usher - Lillie

Miss Pope - Kyzer

Tidy Classroom - Larch Class

Lunchtime Superstars
Miss Corker - Emily
Miss Gavin - Shanayd
Mrs Isherwood - Harrison

School Meals - WC 19th February 
Week 2 Menu

Monday - Inset day

Tuesday 
Crispy chicken dippers
Italian tomato pasta
Sandwich

Wednesday
Roast gammon
Cheese & tomato pin wheels
Baked potato

Thursday - Diner Themed Menu
Chicken and cheddar cheese pasta bake
Baked bean and potato pie
Sandwich

Friday
Fish fingers or salmon fish cake
Sweet potato curry and rice
Baked potato

Please order in advance via school grid 
account - https://app.schoolgrid.co.uk/
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Daily Reminders
Water Bottle
Snack
Planner
Packed Lunch or Pre-order school meal from school grid 
https://app.schoolgrid.co.uk
PE Kits - plain white t-shirt, plain black shorts, 
plain black jogging trousers and sweater or hoodie.

Up Coming Events
Friday 9th February - Last day of Spring term 1

Monday 19th February - Inset Day (school closed)

Tuesday 20th February - First Day Spring term 2

Wednesday 21st February - PTA Disco

Willow & Cherry Class 3.20-4.15pm please 
bring change of clothes in bag if attending

Larch & Oak 4.30-5.15pm.  All pupils 
must be collected by an adult at 5.15pm.

Entrance costs £3.00 and includes a hotdog, 
drink and popcorn.  Tuck shop will also be 
open.  Book your place via ParentPay.

Thursday 22nd February - Lord Baden Powell's 
Birthday, any children who attend any scout 
groups can come to school in their scout uniform.  

Wednesday 28th February - Parents Evening, 
book via school spider from 6pm 9th February.
Thursday 29th February - Parents Evening, 
book via school spider from 6pm 9th February.

Wednesday 6th March - Health 
Improvement Team Parent Session, 
activity & sugar.  Booking details to follow.

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day, all 
children to be in PE kits (no need to buy an outfit)

Friday 8th March - Oak Class, leavers photos

Friday 8th March - 9.30am Nurse drop in sessions for 
any parents with concerns about the results of the 
heights and weights program (Reception and Year 6)
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Academic Calendar 2023 - 2024

Padlet Drive

Willow Class News 
This week Willow enjoyed their PE session with our 
sports coach, Mr Kelly-Weekes and had a fantastic time 
on the climbing apparatus. This challenged the children 
to use both their fine and gross motor skills with the 
children using a range of different skills and some 
children showed no fear and climbed right to the top!

https://padlet.com/secwestfield/newsletter-9th-february-2024-gv63ty8clk2p29r4/wish/2845282016
https://padlet.com/secwestfield/newsletter-9th-february-2024-gv63ty8clk2p29r4/wish/2845282016
https://padlet.com/secwestfield/newsletter-9th-february-2024-gv63ty8clk2p29r4/wish/2845283807
https://padlet.com/secwestfield/newsletter-9th-february-2024-gv63ty8clk2p29r4/wish/2845283807


Cherry Class News 
Year 3 have had a fantastic first half term swimming. 
We have been so proud of how well the children 
have behaved in their weekly swimming lessons and 
the teachers have commented each week on their 
behaviour and the fantastic progress they are 
making with their swimming skills. Well done year 3!

Larch Class News 
This week we have been continuing learning about 
volcanoes - the children have been thoroughly 
enthused by this all half term, finding out new 
information and facts about volcanic eruptions, 
including one that is forming a new island near Japan!

Oak Class News
On Friday afternoon last week, Oak Class created pieces 
of artwork using Batik. Year 6 were inspired by their 
previous forest school activities and the shapes of a 
variety of Autumn leaves. Their work was collated with 
other pieces across the school and put on display in the 
local shopping city - let us know if you visit our school 
display over the coming weeks!
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Sycamore Class News
We have had a fabulous first week in Sycamore Class! We 
have established our daily routines; familiarised 
ourselves with the school grounds and made some new 
friends along the way. All of the children in school have 
loved coming to work with us. We have had great fun 
learning about different cultures - tasting some chinese 
food ahead of Chinese New Year. What a positive way to 
end the half term!

From your Junior Safety Officers, Konr and Eli
Dear families of Westfield Primary School, 
 
We have an important message for you so we 
can keep everyone safe. Please can you not 
park on the path when you pick up and drop 
off because the pavements are for people.
Our children sometimes need to walk around 
on the road to get past a car. It is not safe for us. 
We will be giving out reminders on the first week back. 
Thank you for listening to our message and keep safe.
 
From your Junior Safety Officers, Konr and Eli

Times Table Rockstars
Last week on Friday 2nd February, we took part in TT 
Rockstars 'NSPCC Rocks' day, which was a nationwide TT 
Rockstars tournament. Westfield came 177th out of 3793 
schools which was a fantastic achievement. Not only 
that, but we were the top scoring school in all of Halton! 
A special mention for Larch class, who finished 393rd 
out of 22268 classes in the whole country. Well done to 
everyone who took part in our school-lets see if we can 
break the top 100 next time!

School Council - Fundraising Update
We are delighted to announce that our new portable 
ovens are here and the trolleys are on the way! 

A massive thank you to Station Garage Helsby for their 
very generous donation, Westfield Primary School PTA, 
our pupils who sold homemade bracelets and all our 
parents who supported the silly clothes day last week.

The children can't wait to try them out.
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